
 

 

Dear Contractor, 
 
Unfortunately this link is currently being updated and is unavailable. 
 
We are aiming to have this resolved by early January 2019.  
 
In the meantime if you have any induction or engagement concerns please 
contact either your Client Services events staff member or the OHS 
Manager on 9281 7405. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
The Royal Agricultural Society of Victoria


